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HM Government of Gibraltar responds to article in UK press 
 
Keir Starmer QC is a former Director of Public Prosecutions in the United Kingdom and a very 
highly regarded human rights lawyer.  Keir has been instructed to advise Her Majesty's Attorney 
General for Gibraltar on two occasions. On both occasions his advice has been sought in relation 
to non-political matters affecting prosecutions and procedures relating thereto.  Both instances 
are entirely unrelated to the UK or Gibraltar's membership of or exit from the European Union. 
 


